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WE WELCOME  all visitors to St Joseph’s,  
whether you are from near or far.   

We ask that if possible you please use one of the  
blue envelopes at the back of church and ‘Gift Aid’ your  

offering, as this helps to maintain our lovely church.   
TEA & COFFEE will be served in the Parish Hall  

after TODAY’S Mass. Please join us. 

The Ministry of Reader: 
Today:  1st Reading Children  

2nd Reading Children  Bidding Prayers Children 
 

Next Sunday:  1st Reading Tony Berry  
2nd Reading Ann Robertshaw    Bidding Prayers Ruth Godfrey 

Mass Times, Intentions & Feasts  w/c Sunday 12th May, 2019                        
   

Sun     12     9.00am Thanksgiving GL   THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER 
 

Tue     14        9.30am Private Intention    St Matthias, Apostle 
Wed    15        9.30am Private Intention    Weekday of Easter 
Fri       17        9.30am Private Intention    Weekday of Easter 
 

Sun     19       9.00am People of the Parish  FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 

Please pray for those who are sick  
especially Jane Coleman, Irene & John Smith,  
Peggy Thompson, Tony Lyons, Anne Raines 

and Margaret Scrubbs . 
 

Of your charity pray also for all who have recently died  
and for all whose Anniversaries occur at this time. 

Sunday Mass at St Edward’s, Clifford:  11am 

1869-2019 ST JOSEPH’S TADCASTER JUBILEE 150 
 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION MASS 
Eleven children will receive  

First Holy Communion 
at the 9.00am Holy Mass this Sunday 

Congratulations & Prayers 

Last Sunday’s Offertory Collection  £559.30  

St Joseph’s Tanzanian Well Donation chqs  £200 & £500  

Thank you 

 

£1,551.60  
so far raised 

to bore St Joseph’s,  

Tadcaster  
Parish Well  

in Tanzania (£2,200) 
 
 
 

A Jubilee 150 Project 

THIS SUNDAY’S PARISH MASS BOOK  
Prayers & Scripture Readings (C)  page 269 ff 

Eucharistic II  page 25ff 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturday at 4.30pm & also upon request 

You are invited to  The Annual General Meeting of St Joseph’s 

Parish, Tadcaster on WEDNESDAY, 22 MAY 2019 at 7.00 p.m. 

There are vacancies on the Council and if you would like to be nominat-

ed to be elected at the AGM to serve for the next two years, please 

send nominations in writing to the Secretary before the meeting. Please 

note that all nominations must have the consent of the person  

nominated.  Kathy Walford (Mrs) Secretary  04 April 2019 

April winners of the “52 Club”: 

£50.00 Sheila Sykes 

£30.00 Nick & Mary Clarkson       £20.00 Les & Eileen Walker 

1869-2019 ST JOSEPH’S TADCASTER JUBILEE 150 
ST JOSEPH’S CHURCH FLOWER FESTIVAL 

14TH TO 16TH JUNE 
Inaugural Harp Concert on Friday, 14th June 

Medjugorje.  Phil Dowding is happy to take written Petitions to  

Medjugorje on a Pilgrimage departing  June 9th.  The petitions can be 

handed to Phil or to Fr John no later than Saturday June 1st. 

   Next Sunday, 19th May, members of the St Vincent de Paul 
Society from nearby parishes are coming to talk at Mass 
about the society and its work. They are coming here to see if 

there is enough interest in the society to start a group (Conference) at St 
Joseph’s. Many of you will know of the society and its work already, 

perhaps through the Mini Vinnies at our school. Next weekend will be an 
opportunity to learn more and to see if people in our parish would be 

interested in finding out about membership of the society and its work. 
There will be a chance to talk to members of the SVP and find out more 
after Mass on 19th and 26th May. This will be followed by a meeting in 
the Parish Centre in early June for people interested in helping to start 

our own SVP Conference. 


